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19th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well. I would like to invite your children to participate 
in an exciting event happening on Monday 24th April: Robot and Rockstars Day! 
 
On this day, children are encouraged to dress up as either a robot or a rockstar, adding a fun 
twist to our usual school day. However, this is not just a day for dressing up - we have planned 
some exciting activities that will help enhance your child's mathematical skills. 
 
Throughout the day, we will be focusing on learning times tables and number bonds. All children 
will have the opportunity to practice their skills on either Numbots or Times Table RockStar. 
There will be inter-class competitions happening all day, so your child will be able to 
Show off what they have learned! 
 
As parents, we know that you are also keen to support your child’s learning at home. To that 
end, we highly recommend encouraging your child to use Numbots and Times Table RockStar 
to keep practicing at home. Both are accessible online and can be used on a computer or a 
tablet. We have found that regular practice using these online tools can greatly improve your 
child's mathematical ability. 
 
In summary, we are excited to offer such a fun and educational event for your children with 
Robot and Rockstars Day. Thank you for your support in encouraging your children to participate 
and practice their math skills both in and out of the school. 
 
 
Best regards 
 

 
Miss PH 
Willow Class Teacher 
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